
 

Grainger County Pre-K Registration  

Thursday, March 20, 2025  

Is your child turning 4 on or before 

August 15, 2025?  

The Grainger County School System 

invites you to enroll your child in one of our 

Voluntary PreK programs.  

Online Enrollment will open for the 2025-2026 school year on March 20, 2025. You can 
find online enrollment information by visiting the Grainger County Schools’ webpage 
where you will find a link to our PreK program page and form.   If you prefer a paper form 
for enrollment, you may also contact each school and make an appointment for packet 
pickup beginning March 20.  

Bean Station   865-767-2131  

Joppa    865-828-5721  
Rutledge Primary    865-828-5614  

 Washburn School    865-497-2556  

If you have questions concerning the enrollment process, please contact Ginny McElhaney 

at 865-828-5436.  

  

  


